
 

 

Notice to Navigation Interests 

 In Reply Refer to:       CELRH-OR-TW         502 Eighth Street, Huntington, WV  25701-2070          Telephone: 304-399-5239 
 

            
 
      
 

 
Date 25 July 2013                                              Notice Number:  13-25 

 
 
 
 
 

FACILITY MAINTENANCE DREDGING 
 

OHIO RIVER, MILE 322.4 
 
 

Notice is given that on or about 12 August 2013, McGinnis, Inc., will begin dredging operations at 
Mansback Metal Co. along the left descending bank of the Ohio River, mile 322.4. 
 
The floating plant will consist of the M/V JOHN GREER, one barge mounted crane, and one material 
barge.  The M/V JOHN GREER, will be monitoring marine channels 12, 13 and 16.  This work will be 
performed Monday through Friday, 7:00 am to 7:00 pm, with an anticipated completion date of 26 August 
2013.  Dredge material will be disposed of in water adjacent to the dredge site. 
 
During non-working hours the floating plant will be moored at the work site and lighted according to 
regulations. 
 
Mariners are urged to transit at their slowest safe speed to minimize wake and proceed with caution. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


